
F I N A N C E  &  F A C I L I T Y
S P O T L I G H T
From Brigid McMahan, Business Manager

Dear Parishioners,

Happy summer to you all! As always, excited to share some updates with you.

Thank you all for your continued support,

Brigid

Thank you to everyone who has participated in the Annual Catholic Appeal Campaign - you are part of the history
breaking group. I have appreciated seeing your votes towards the projects come in - stay tuned for when we have
a final deadline of voting. 

It is not too late to donate and vote - we do have a matching gift of up to $50,000. Now that we have reached our
goal, everything is coming back to St. Anne’s!

F I N A N C E S  

A v e r a g e  M o n t h l y  D o n a t i o n s  R e q u i r e d  f o r  B a s i c  O p e r a t i o n s :  $ 8 1 , 1 4 1 . 6 7

J u l y  2 0 2 3  -  J u n e  2 0 2 4  M o n t h l y ﻿ C o l l e c t i o n :  $ 8 8 8 , 3 2 8 . 8 5

J u n e  2 0 2 4  A c t u a l  C o l l e c t i o n s :  $ 5 5 , 0 2 4 . 2 8

UPCOMING ITEMS: 

Parish Annual Report - with more details on the close out of FY23/24 as well as a preview of FY24/25
Update on security grant from the State of Washington
Giving Tuesday Project: Security camera installation timeline 
ACA Rebate Project: Banners

The second stain glass door has been repaired before it was fully broken. 
We are looking into the buttons that control the handicapped door systems as they are not working and we
would like those to be up and running. 
We’ve met with a team who will be updating the entrances to the St. Francis Garden and our goal is to have that
complete by the end of next month. 

F A C I L I T I E S


